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Minnie Low 
   (  – 7 Feb 1961) 
 
 
Low, Minnie.  On Tuesday, February 7, 1961, Miss Minnie Low of 6700 Bradley blvd., Bethesda, Md., 
aunt of Col. Evander F. Kelly of Ft. Lawton, Seattle, Wash., and Kenneth L. Kelly of Bethesda, Md., and 
Kathleen K. Cianciarull of Fort Lauderdale, Fla.  Friends are invited to call at the Bethesda-Chevy Chase 
Funeral Home of Robert A. Pumphrey, Bethesda, Md., where services will be held on Thursday, February 
9, at 1:30 p.m.  Interment Congressional Cemetery.  Contributions in the form of memorials may be 
made to the Heart Fund. 
 
 
The Evening Star, February 8, 1961, p. B14 
Miss Minnie Low, Lifelong Resident of District Area 
 Miss Minnie Low, 85, a life-long resident of the Washington area, died yesterday at her home, 6700 
Bradley boulevard, Bethesda, Md. 
 Miss Low was born in 1876 in the old Octagon House in Hyattsville, Md.  Her father the late Capt. 
John E. Low of the Union Army was wounded three times during the Civil War. 
 Miss Low was educated in Green Cove Springs, Fla.  She studied art in Georgetown around the turn 
of the century. 
 Miss Low was an active member of the All Saints Episcopal Church on Chevy Chase circle.  She was 
also a member of the American Red Cross. 
 She leaves two nephews, Col. E.F. Kelly of Seattle, Wash., and Kenneth L. Kelly of the home address, 
and a niece, Mrs. Kathleen K. Cianciaruli of Fort Lauderdale, Fla. 
 Funeral services will be held at 1:30 p.m. tomorrow at the Robert A. Pumphrey Funeral Home, 7557 
Wisconsin avenue, Bethesda.  Burial will be in Congressional Cemetery.  The family requests that 
expressions of sympathy take the form of contributions to the heart fund. 


